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LITTLE WOOD-SWALLOW AT LAKE 

MER RET I 

Dr. Alan Lendon has reported that he 
and his son saw a single Little Wood­
Swallow ( Artamus mino'r) at Lake Merreti 
on January 1, 1966. Both observers are 
familiar with this species from elsewhere 
in Australia. The Little Wood-Swallow has 
not previously been recorded for South Aus­
tralia, although occurring as it does in the 
vicinity of Alice Springs it could be ex­
pected to occur in the far-northern parts of 
this State. 
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